
TOWN OF GRANBY 

BUDGET WORKSHOP #3 

OCTOBER 12, 2022 

6:00 P.M. 

Supervisor/Budget Officer Snow, Jr. opened the Budget Workshop at 6:06 P.M. Also present 
were Councilors Rodney Delong, Sandra Farrands and Marianne Ingerson. Highway 
Superintendent Dan Duncan, Planning Board Chairperson Jane Crego and Legislator Mike 
Solowy were also in attendance. 

Supervisor/Budget Officer Snow, Jr. started with the General Fund. He went over employee 
salaries and benefits and the salary chart for elected officials. 

Staring with the General Fund Appropriations A.1010.0, Legislative Board, and continuing 
through A.1920.0, Municipal Association Dues, the Board was in agreement with each category. 

Budget Workshop number 4 on October 26, 2022, will begin with General Fund Appropriations, 
A.1990.0, Contingency. 

The Budget Workshop ended at 6:50 P.M. 

10/12/2022 


